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February 2, 2017 

Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada February 2, 2017 – Dragon Legend Entertainment (Canada) Inc. (formerly 
DGS Minerals Inc.) (the “Company”) wishes to correct a statement made in its news release dated February 1, 2017 
which stated that Michael Mairot was appointed as a director of the Company.  Michael Mairot was appointed as a 
director of Marketing and not as a director of the Board of Directors.   

For further information regarding the Company, see the Company’s disclosure documents on SEDAR at 
www.sedar.com  

On behalf of the Board of  
Dragon Legend Entertainment (Canada) Inc. (formerly, DGS Minerals Inc.)  

Per:  
“Simon Tam”    
Simon Tam, Director 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its regulation services provider accepts responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of this press release. 

 
Certain statements in this news release, which are not historical in nature, constitute “forward looking statements” 
within the meaning of that phrase under applicable Canadian securities law. These statements include, but are not 
limited to, statements or information concerning the Dragon Legend Purchase Agreement, any subsequent 
financings, escrow of securities, identity of management and board of directors of the Issuer, the Company’s 
business activities following the completion of the Dragon Legend Purchase Agreement, the timing of any of the 
Company’s performance or events. These statements reflect management’s current assumptions and expectations 
and by their nature are subject to certain underlying assumptions, known and unknown risks and uncertainties and 
other factors which may cause actual results, performance or events to be materially different from those expressed 
or implied by such forward looking statements. Except as required pursuant to applicable securities laws, the 
Company will not update these forward-looking statements to reflect events or circumstances after the date hereof. 
More detailed information about potential factors that could affect financial results is included in the documents 
filed from time to time with the Canadian securities regulatory authorities by the Company. Readers are cautioned 
not to place undue reliance on forward looking statements. 
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